
 

  
 

United States Department of State 

Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs 

Washington, DC 20522 

www.state.gov 
 

 

July 13, 2023 

Dear Tetiana Konovalenko, 

Congratulations on your selection for the IVLP Impact Awards! Your proposed project was 
selected for its potential to support lasting community impact and to continue the important 
knowledge and experiences of your IVLP participation. We are honored to support your 
continued leadership in your home community and are confident in your ability to make 
meaningful advancements there through the administration and completion of your proposed 
project. 

The United States Department of State is pleased to partner with Meridian International Center to 
implement this important initiative, and we look forward to supporting you as you apply 
innovative solutions to shared global challenges at home. We also encourage you to further 
engage with fellow Impact Award recipients worldwide and strengthen your own global network 
among IVLP alumni. 

Meridian International Center will be your main point of contact for the administration of your 
IVLP Impact Award and your project and activities. We encourage you to maintain contact with 
your local U.S. Embassy or Consulate and keep them updated on your activities and 
achievements. 

Once again, congratulations on your selection as a 2023 IVLP Impact Award recipient. We look 
forward to supporting your important project and seeing the significant impact you will bring to 
your community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anne E. Grimes 

Director, Office of International Visitors 


